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Comments: Dear Forest Service, 

 

I am an avid outdoor enthusiast and skier. I'm also an educator and research in the community. I look upon the

Sandia mountains daily from my humble Albuquerque home. Moreover, I enjoy the Cibola NF and surrounding

wilderness areas with pride in its beauty and awe. I believe that the development of a mountain coaster would be

a scar on the mountain. 

 

I strongly oppose the proposition for the Sandia Peak Mountain Coaster. The idea of the hear the sounds around

the ski area and mountains would DESTROY the sanctuary that the Sandia's provide. Moreover, this would

further disturb the natural inhabitants of the mountain. I would strongly suggest a full ecological impact study to

access the potential damage that this proposal would do. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Best Regards, 

Dr. Sean Phillips


